
Buzzy Bee Newsletter

Dear Buzzy Bee Families,

We are now transitioning into more 
familiar routines. We have enjoyed 
getting to know each other, as well as 
learning the rules and safety guidelines.

This month we will begin with our 
academic lessons of Spanish, Science, 
Geography, Writing, and Religion.

Each week we will also introduce a 
number, letter and color to focus on. 

We will focus on Environmental 
print, of that letter, as well as sound 
and words that begin with it.

We will work on developing strong 
fine motor skills, by cutting, gluing and 
playing with Play-do. 

In September we will also begin 
Share Week. Share week will be every 
2nd and 4th week of the month. Share 
day will be on Fridays.

Student of the Week will be the 1st

and 3rd week of the month. Each child 
will get a turn. When it is your child’s 
turn they may bring sharing everyday. 
They will also get to wear a special 
shirt, that will go home on Friday to be 
laundered and please brought back on 
Monday. 

Core Value:

Respect

Themes: 

God Made Me Special

I Can Follow Rules

Creation Story

Letters:

I

Numbers:

1

Geography: 

USA

Mrs. Mendoza’s Contact Email

preschool4-bb1@nazarethschool.org

Thank You

For a great start of the school 
year!

Important dates for
September:

• 9/3 - Half Day

• 9/6 - No School Labor Day

• 9/5- Picture Day

• 9/28 Mrs. Barragan’s Birthday
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